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15th April 2024 
 

 
Dear parents and carers,   

 

I hope that this letter finds you in good health. My name is Jas Cheema and I am thrilled to 
introduce myself as the new headteacher of Oak Farm Primary school. It is with great excitement 
and a sense of responsibility that I step into this role, and I look forward to working 
collaboratively with you.  

Having spent over 20 years in education and leadership roles, most recently serving as a Co-
Headteacher in a school in Ealing, I bring with me a wealth of experience. I am passionate about 
providing the best possible education for all the pupils and I am committed to working closely 
with staff, parents and the wider school community to achieve this.  

On a personal note, I have two boys of my own who both attended primary schools in Hillingdon 
so I understand the importance of a supportive and nurturing school environment, positive 
educational experiences as well as fostering a strong partnership between home and school.  

In the coming weeks, I will be present on the school grounds before and after school so please do 
not hesitate to come and speak to me especially if you have any questions or concerns.  

I am looking forward to getting to know you and your children and working together to shape the 
future direction of Oak Farm.  

 
Warmest regards,  
 
 
 
Mrs Jas Cheema  
Headteacher  
 

 


